
RED RIBBON WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
Next week (10/23-10/27) we will celebrate Red Ribbon Week. This week began in response to the murder 
of DEA agent Enrique Camarena. Parents and youth began wearing red ribbons as a symbol of their 
commitment to raise awareness of the devastating effects drugs have on people. The movement has grown 
to be a week-long celebration where students pledge their commitment to being drug-free. Please note that 
students in grades K-3 will only receive information on how to make healthy choices like eating good foods, 
getting enough rest, having a positive mindset, etc. 

 
To help celebrate our commitment to healthy minds and bodies, we are participating in fun daily activities. 
Please join us in the following dress-up days: 

 
Thank you for your support, 

 
Julie Kane and Loren Cataldo School 
Counselors 
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